
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

8. RESULTS OF REVIEW OF RIVERSIDE PLANTING SITES 
 
 The Board considered a report informing it of the results of the review of riverside planting at two 

particular sites and its approval was sought to implement various recommendations. 
 
 It was resolved: 
 
 1. That the information be received. 
 
 2. That plant pruning, thinning and/or removal work be carried out on sites one and two, as 

recommended in the report. 
 
 3. That the report conclusions be passed on to all designers who have an input into riverside 

planting projects in Christchurch. 
 
 4. That riverside planting at the two sites be maintained in such a way that the detractions outlined 

in the report are prevented in the future. 
 
 5. That the recommendation regarding the traffic barrier (3.1) be forwarded to the Transport and 

City Streets Unit, for their consideration. 
 
 6. That amenity and ecological values be considered together at the same time in regard to any 

future reviews. 
 
 Paul de Spa recorded his vote against clause 2 of the resolution. 
 


